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SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

 On February 7th we will be kicking off our school fundraiser.  

This Fundraising Drive is very important for our school and we 

hope that you will give us your support to make it an                  

overwhelming success again this year.  Your students will be          

receiving and bringing home the catalogs from which we will be 

selling.  Your student will also be bringing home an order form and 

our prize program information that day.  You will also receive          

information about registering to sell online.   

 Our school will make up to 50% profit on every item that we 

sell, and your students will have the opportunity to win some           

fantastic prizes.  We hope that you can help get the word out and 

promote our sale.  If you have out-of-town family and/or friends 

they will have the option to have their orders shipped directly to 

their homes.  Our goal is to have as many families as possible 

participate in our fundraiser.  Money earned through this                  

fundraiser is used to directly benefit the students in our building 

through the purchase of supplies, instructional materials, student 

rewards and prizes, assemblies, guest presenters and field trips, 

among other things.  With your support, we 

will be able to provide many fun and               

educational activities throughout the school 

year. 

 Thank you in advance for your support!! 

Barberton Intermediate School Newsletter  FEBRUARY 2023 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiq3Jbe0IrcAhUHhuAKHUHfDIAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.barbertonschools.org%2F&psig=AOvVaw2A2NQblc5FFAW2gIzkoa5N&ust=1530971563299563


 

Black History Month  

 The month of February is Black               

History Month across the United States.  

Throughout the month, we will be             

celebrating and highlighting many              

influential African-Americans as well as 

important historical dates and events. 

 

CONFERENCES 

 The second semester conference night 

is Tuesday, February 14th from 3:45-

7:00pm.  Teachers will be reaching out 

to schedule conferences.  Due to time 

constraints not all families will have 

conferences that evening, so if you do 

not hear from your student’s teacher 

and would like a conference please reach 

out to them to schedule one.  

 

VALENTINES DAY 

 Valentines Day is February 14th.  At 

BIS, we are going to celebrate Valentines 

Day on Friday, February 10th.  Teachers 

along with the BIS PTA will be planning 

some fun Valentines Day activities on 

that day.  

 

B.I.S. PLEDGE 

I will do my job by following    

the Magic way.  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                     
CALENDAR OF 
EVENTS:     

 

February 1st:  Start of Black History Month  

 

 

February 1st-3rd-: PTA Carnation Sale 

 

 

February 7th-23rd: School Fundraiser  

 

 

February 13th:  BIS PTA Meeting 6:30pm                 
     on Zoom 

 

 

February 14th:  Valentines Day     
            
     PTA Hershey Hugs Sale  

     Parent-Teacher Conferences  

 

 

February 20th:  No School– Presidents/ Day   

 

 

February 23rd-24th: Summit County Historical Society 
     visit to the 4th grade classes  

 

 

March 1st:   Start of Women’s History Month  

 

 

March 3rd:   PTA Daddy-Daughter Dance  

 

 

March 10th:   End of the 3rd Quarter 

 

 

February Kindness  

Each month at Barberton Intermediate we will focus on a 

kindness related theme to discuss with our students.  

Please review these concepts with your students at home 

as well.  For the month of February our focus will be on: 

  SPREADING KINDNESS    

Definition:    being friendly, generous, and considerate to  

      others.  

Synonyms:  goodwill, affection, kind-heartedness,    

      kindliness, concern for others.  

 

 

 

Family Night  

 One day each month, the Barberton City Schools will 

have a district wide family night.  This night will occur on 

the second Tuesday of the month.  On family night,              

students will receive no homework as our goal is to give 

families a night with no school obligations in which they 

can spend some time together as a family.  For the month 

of February, family night is scheduled for Tuesday,           

February 14th.   Barberton Intermediate is asking families 

to spend some time that evening together, talking about 

the things going on in your  student’s life both in and out 

of school.   



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mr. Owens– Assistant Principal  powens@barbertonschools.org 

Mr. Hermann- Assistant Principal  mhermann@barbertonschools.org  

Intermediate Main Office– 330-745-5492 

             

 

 

Next BIS PTA Meeting-                                        

Monday, February 13th  (zoom link will be sent out the week before). 

 

Carnation Sale-                                           

On February 1st, 2nd, and 3rd the BIS PTA will be selling Carnations for                 

Valentines Day for $1 each.   The flowers will be delivered on  February 14th.  

 

Hershey Hugs-                                  

On Tuesday, February 14th the BIS PTA will be selling Hershey Hugs during 

lunch periods that students can buy for themselves or give to a friend.  The cost 

will be $0.25 each.   

 

Daddy-Daughter Dance-                                          

On Friday, March 3rd, the BIS PTA will be hosting a Daddy-Daughter dance 

here at the school.  More information about this event will be sent home in the 

coming weeks.  


